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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Well done to 
everyone in 
school and 
nursery for 

their amazing 
Easter 
Bonnets 
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Attendance 
 

This week 94.34% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 6 

 

Early Bird 
Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

After Easter 
we are looking 
for people who 
know how to 
make friends 

Thank you to everyone who completed a Breakfast 
questionnaire this week. The questionnaires will be used by 
the National Schools Breakfast Programme to look 
at ways to develop the programme.  
 

It was brilliant to have so many people watching the Easter 
Bonnet parade on Thursday. Thank you to everyone (children 
and parents) for their hard work making Easter bonnets and 

hats. There were so many amazing creations and the children 
looked brilliant parading round. Thank you also to everyone who 
bought Easter Egg raffle tickets. The winners 
will bring their eggs home today.  
We finish today for the Easter holidays. We 
hope everyone has a super break and we look 

forward to seeing everyone back in school and nursery 
on Tuesday 30th April. 

 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the school 

 

Friday 12th April (today) 
last day of school and nursery  

 

Tuesday 30th April 
back to school and nursery 

Free childcare  
We have a few spaces 

left in afternoon 
nursery for next term 

for eligible 2 year 
olds. 

Further information 
available by contacting 

the school office. 

New Dinner Menu 
starts after the 
Easter holidays. 
School meals are 

free 
for 

every 
child in 
school. 

Attendance 
 

Attendance up to the end of this term is 
94.02%. This is much higher than the same time 
last year so we will keeping working next term to 

get attendance above 95% by the end of the 
school year. Below are the attendance rates for 

the classes since September…… 
 

Class 1—94.31% 
Class 2—95.09% 
Class 3—93.49% 
Class 4—94.18% 
Class 5—93.29% 
Class 6—93.74% 

 

Unfortunately Telford & Wrekin Attendance 
Support Team have had to issue a number of 

first and final warnings to parents where 
attendance has been below 90%. Legal 

interventions are a last resort and we would 
much rather work with parents to improve 

attendance.  
 

We will be making contact again with parents 
after Easter of children with attendance below 

93% to see what we can do to improve their 
attendance. 

HELP! 
Any donations of 
spare clothes ( in 

particular underwear, 
school trousers / 

skirts, socks) would be 
really appreciated.  
If your child has 

borrowed spares from 
school or nursery, 

please return these as 
soon as possible. 

Thank you. 


